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5th March 2021 
 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
 
Following my message last night, incredible progress has been made, and we now 
have diverted temporary water pipes to most facilities in school. 
 
We are now back on track for almost all year groups to return on Monday 8th March. 
It will be safe to reopen for N, Year 1, Year 2, Year 3, Year 4, Year 5 and Year 6. 
 
As you know your child’s safety is our priority.  
Reception pupils will return on Tuesday 9th March following the delivery of 
portable sinks on Monday 8th March. I appreciate this will be disappointing, and we 
look forward to welcoming the children back on Tuesday.  
I’m sure you will all appreciate the great work that has gone on to rectify this 
emergency since the morning of Thursday 4th March. 
 
All remaining pupils (Reception & ASD Base) will be back in school on Tuesday 9th 
March. 
 
Thanks so much for your support.  
 
Regards, 
 
  
Mrs Hannaway and Mr Edgar 
Headteacher and Chair of Governors 
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